
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

Narva Electronic Fuse Tester 

Yellow blade fuse tester and puller with 
Narva branding. 

Dates sold: 22 June 2022 – 13 June 
2023 

 

 

Why the product is recalled: The product was sold without the warning 
information required for products containing button/coin batteries. 

Hazard: There is a risk of choking, severe internal burn injuries or death 
to young children if they gain access to the button batteries and swallow 
or insert them. Consumers may be unaware that the product contains a 
button battery. 

 

Consumers should immediately place the product out of reach of 
children. 

BWI will be contacting consumers and sending out warning labels to affix 
to the packaging. 

 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

54494BL@brownwatson.com.au 

1800 422 422 

 

Purchased from: Please see list of traders on the Product Safety 
Australia website. 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 
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https://www.productsafety.gov.au/product-safety-laws/safety-standards-bans/mandatory-standards/button-and-coin-batteries
https://www.productsafety.gov.au/product-safety-laws/safety-standards-bans/mandatory-standards/button-and-coin-batteries
https://www.productsafety.gov.au/recalls/brown-watson-international-pty-ltd-bwi-%E2%80%94-narva-electronic-fuse-tester
https://www.productsafety.gov.au/recalls/brown-watson-international-pty-ltd-bwi-%E2%80%94-narva-electronic-fuse-tester



